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Dear Family and Friends:

Greetings from Tayoltita! | hope this letter finds you well. | can’t believe it has
been already a month since | got here. It has been a very busy month. The first
week | got here, a Discipleship Training School Team from YWAM New Castle,
Australia was also here. There were 5 students in the team and very eager to
work.

We conducted kids’ evangelism activities during the day and door to door
evangelism in the camp a couple of evenings and had a chance to pray for
people. One of the nights, we showed a movie and five people came to the
Lord. We also prayed for healing for some people. The team was very helpful
with house chores and one of the guys in the team even built a table! | so
appreciated their hard work and patience with the kids.

| continued with camp visits the following week. The kids at the camp have
been busy working on a Spanish coloring book that has Bible stories. They
have been doing great and | am excited to report that the kids are paying good
attention to the Bible stories and have won special prizes for answering the
questions | asked them as | read the stories to them.

Brother Quintin (Kent) from Texas and Roberta from Oaxaca also spent a week
here. Brother Kent was able to minister to some people from Chiapas who
speak the Tzeltal Indigenous Language. We visited with them at their home a
couple of evenings. We worshiped and shared a short bible message with
them. Roberta and | worked with the kids every day that week and had a raffle
for the kids that attended Bible story times that week. We also had three
salvations during movie night that week.

Last Monday, my friends Ole and Vicki were here from Canada came to visit.
We all went to the camp for Bible story time. The kids love visitors so Ole and
Vicki were busy playing with the kids. They brought lots of school supplies and
stuffed animals for the kids.

This last Sunday during service, we had a young man from Oaxaca who
accepted the Lord. He also plays the guitar!! | have been praying for someone
to help out with the worship. Pray that he keeps coming.

HEALINGS

Sister Yolanda was healed of a kidney infection that prevented her from going
to work for 3 weeks!!! PTL!! A teenage boy was healed of cancer!! He was
diagnosed with Leukemia, and had been waiting for blood test results; he went
to the doctor’s to get the results after receiving prayer. The doctors
surprisingly told him that the test results were negative and send him homel!!ll |
have been praying with 3 young girls whose dad is an alcoholic. | was told by
the girls this week that their dad has not gotten drunk for the last 2 Saturdays!!!

PRAYER REQUESTS

= Pray against violence in the camp

= Pray that the Lord softens peoples’ heart to receive the Good News

= Pray for the children’s protection from drugs, alcohol, kidnappings and
trafficking

= Pray against the power of darkness against this ministry and for me to keep
my eyes on the Lord

= Pray that the Lord would provide another place to live and minister and the
finances for it. The house | am renting now if for sale. The sale price is $35,000.
Please pray about giving to the building fund.

| am attaching a few photos. Please visit the website,
www.bridge2thenations.com for more pics and testimonies.
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Blessings!

MARIA
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